
 

Caterpillars learning  

We are learning about people in our community. 

So far we’ve played doctors in our roleplay area and had 

visits from the police and the fire service. We looked at 

the hosepipes, the ladders on the engine and even heard 

the siren. Outside we’ve been playing with 

large balls, throwing them, kicking them 

and trying our best to catch them too!       

 

  

Safety message : 

Please make sure the 

green gate is firmly 

closed behind you to 

keep our children 

safe! 

Butterflies learning  

What do you want to be when you grow up?  

We’ve had exciting visits from pilot Amy, who showed us 

the cockpit and giant maps,  the police who showed us the 

car and all their kit and fire service with the engine and 

safety equipment. In our roleplay areas we’ve been build-

ers, shop assistants and hairdressers too. We’ve been busy 

going shopping in small groups to buy 

snack for all the children in nursery. 

Phew, those bags of apples are heavy!  

 

May  Superstars!  

• Thomas - joining in with 

lunch club games  

• Frankie  - so friendly with 

everyone 

• Shane  - joining group times 

so well 

• Gabriel  - working on mark-

making with care  

• Amelia - asking lots of ques-

tions  

• Eva - making lovely 

pictures ! 

 

May 2024 

Holiday dates 

School closes on  

Friday 24th May 

until  

Tuesday  4th June  

If your child is 

absent please 

ring 01270 

560319 and leave 

a message. 

 Getting ready for 

school:  

Crewe Library has a 

range of stories which 

are available to support 

you in talking to your 

child about changes and 

moving into school.  

 

Next half term  

Nursery will be running a 

‘Getting ready for school’ 

special event -  further 

details will follow.  

 

 

 Toddler time starts again!  

Do you have a younger child or know a 

friend who does?  

 

Sessions will run on Friday mornings in 

June :   

Friday  7th June           10-11am  

Friday 14th June               10-11am  

Friday 21st June          10-11am  

Friday 28th June               10-11am  

These sessions are free and we have 10 

spaces available! Just let Mr Smith know 

via email or phone call.  


